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Comments: Respectfully addressed to CNF officials:

Please consider the impact that the proposed changes to the Taos Ski basin would have on the local people as

well as the natural habitat.  If the changes can be made without adversely affecting these populations then

approve them but not without careful study.  The plan is requesting a huge amount of water which is already in

short supply with the present drought.  Many people need this water for their personal use, their gardens and

their livestock.   Please consider that there's a very limited number of individuals who can afford the overpriced

sport of downhill skiing.  Should this small group of wealthy individuals impact the lives of many humans and

animals?  If this project is not financially successful, the planners and investors will likely walk away leaving a

great deal of damage to the environment in their rear view mirrors.

Thank you for doing the right thing for everyone.

Nancy Vigil


